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Re:Urgent 
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              Brenda Thornton, 495-9734 
For Immediate Release 

Media Advisory 
  

Water Closure 
   

Customers in part of the Upper 9th ward and the entire Lower 9th Ward will be without Water on 
Saturday, July 15, 2006 from 8 a.m. to 3 p.m. while the Sewerage and Water Board repairs a valve on 
a 50" water main that serves the area. 
The boundary of the outage is Florida Avenue to the River and Elysian Fields to the River and Elysian 
Fields to the Orleans/St. Bernard Parish line. 
For more information contact Robert Jackson, 504-451-0566. 
 


